
 
 

Important Reminder 
Residents of 4000 Yonge Street 

 
 

 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
During this unprecedented time, most of us are staying home to keep everyone 
safe; this means that you may hear more day-to-day noises than you have before. 
 
We ask that you be tolerant of your neighbours as you may hear occasional 
sounds of children playing, residents exercising, and other such noise. 
 
We also ask that you take additional measures to try and reduce noise transfer 
such as placing area rugs down where you are exercising or where children play, 
keep loud activities to reasonable hours so that residents’ sleep is not impacted. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation. 
 
Stay safe and healthy! 
 
Sincerely, 
FOUR THOUSAND YONGE STREET 
 
 
Cathie Wilson 
Property Manager 


